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Jay Elshaug 

49849 Fish Lake Road 

Detroit Lakes, MN 56501 

As a member and resident of Northland Beach, I am interested in running for a second three year 
term for the PGOLID Board of Directors.  Having served the past two years as Chairman, I 
would like to continue serve the Pelican Lake community and assist to preserve, protect and 
improve the environmental aspects of the Pelican Lake and River system. 

 

John Kruse 

20393 S. Pelican Drive  

Pelican Rapids, MN  56572   

John has been a summer resident of Pelican Lake for 34 years.  He retired last year from Red 
River commodities, Inc. of Fargo having held positions of Corporate controller and 
Administrative Projects Development.  He has been involved in and served as president for a 
number of professional associations including the Administrative Management Society and 
Minn-Dak Manufacturing Association.  In the spring of 2015 he was elected to the Board of 
Directors of the Pelican Lake Property Owners Association (PLPOA).  Shortly after joining the 
PLPOA Board he became the Communications Chairman for PLPOA which included publishing 
the monthly PLPOA E-newsletter and E-Extras advising property owners of significant events 
and challenging issues impacting the lake experience.  John serves on the PLPOA Executive 
Committee and is involved in formulation of PLPOA positions and decisions important to the 
Pelican Group of Lakes.  In May of 2015 John became the Administrative Assistant for the Otter 
Tail County Coalition of Lake Associations (OTCCOLA).  

 

 

 

 

 


